
Federal Communications Commission
Experimental License Division
Washington, DC  20554

May 6, 2002

RE:  Modification to WC2XVY

Dear Sir or Madam,

This Experimental License Application Modification to WC2XVY is only to correct bandwidth
information from 4 kHz to 12.5 kHz.  The correct emission designator for this device should be
12K5F2D.  There are no other modifications to this Experimental License.

The demo use intention of this device for this license is for sales training, customer exhibition,
and to gather information on user preferences in design.  It will not be used for any clinical
purpose.  The locations remain as follows only for the month of June:

Location 1:  Chicago Hilton and Towers, Chicago  (June 1-8, 2002)--Philips sales training
Location 2:  Hynes Convention Center, Boston (June 21-26, 2002)--Customer/industry
exhibition and convention.

Thank you for your assistance and my apologies for this inconvenience.

Sincerely,

Denise Haley
Quality and Regulatory Engineer
Philips Medical Systems (formerly Agilent Technologies, Inc.)
3000 Minuteman Road
Andover MA  01810-1099
Tel:  978-659-2701
Fax: 978-685-5624
e-mail:  denise_haley@hsgmed.com


